St. Stephen's Episcopal Church Vestry Meeting Minutes of Meeting—Sunday, January 26, 2020

Nancy Jenkins	senior warden	present
John Odell	member	present
Todd Schmidt	member	absent
Mary McIntosh	property	present
James May	ministry	present
Ken Ellis	administration	present
Carla Daws	administration	present
David Boles	ministry	present
Veronica Erwin	clerk	present

This vestry meeting was convened immediately following the annual meeting. The meeting was begun with a prayer led by Nancy Jenkins at 12:05 P.M.

David Boles was nominated for junior warden by Veronica Erwin. James May seconded the motion and David was unanimously voted yes for that position.

Veronica Erwin was voted by acclamation to continue as clerk for the vestry for the 2020 year.

Nancy reminded us of the vestry retreat to be held at the home of Tom & Gina Fulkerson on Friday, February 28-Saturday, February 29.

The meeting was adjourned with a prayer at 12:10 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Veronica Erwin, Clerk